
CITY OF FLORISSANT
BUDGET MEETING NOTICE

NOTICE IS  HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE FLORISSANT CITY COUNCIL  WILL  HOLD  A BUDGET
MEETING VIA THE ZOOM PLATFORM ON WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 4TH, 2020 AT 6:30 PM TO
DISCUSS THE FOLLOWING:

6:30 pm North County Incorporated Mayor/Rebecca 
Zoll

7:00 pm Building project update Todd Hughes

7:30 pm Wrap up discussion of the 2021 Budget Kimberlee Johnson

BUDGET MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC WITH THE POSSIBLITY OF A CLOSED MEETING
BEING  CALLED  AT  ANY  TIME  THROUGHOUT  THE  PROCESS  TO  DISCUSS  MATTERS  IN
ACCORDANCE WITH CHAPTER 610.021 OF THE REVISED MISSOURI STATUTES.

DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC AND BY ORDER OF THE GOVERNOR OF THE STATE OF THE
MISSOURI AND BY ORDER OF THE ST. LOUIS COUNTY EXECUTIVE,  THE COUNCIL BUDGET
MEETING WILL HELD VIRTUALLY AND IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC TO ATTEND VIA THE ZOOM
PLATFORM,  IF  YOU WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND THE MEETING,  PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY
CLERK VIA EMAIL AT KGOODWIN@FLORISSANTMO.COM  TO OBTAIN ACCESS INFORMATION.

KAREN GOODWIN, MPPA\MMC\MRCC
CITY CLERK

The above notice was posted at the Florissant City Hall on the bulletin board in the lobby at City Hall  by 5pm on  Friday, October
30th, 2020  Anyone who wishes to attend this meeting who has special needs should contact the City Clerk’s office by calling 839-
7630.  


